
April 4, 2021 

Dear Parents, Teachers, Staff and Community Members of Hollins High School this is Principal Robert 

Florio with your weekly update: 

• Monday April 5th is the first day of the fourth quarter and the first day of FSA Write testing for 
our 10th graders. We will be Write testing 4/5/6 for 10th grade and 4/7/8 for 9th with make ups 
on Friday 4/9. Please ensure your student comes to school rested and ready to do their best  

o Testing information and testing calendar is posted under Academic tab on our school’s 
web page 

• Report cards, Principal list certificates and Honor Roll certificates will be distributed on Tuesday 
4/20 

• A reminder as we start the fourth quarter, that each quarter and final exam make up roughly a 
third of a student’s semester grade. It is important for students to finish their academic year 
strong  

o We will continue our Extended Learning Program from 2 to 3 pm Monday through 
Thursday in our Media Center and online for our virtual learners. All students can 
receive tutoring, test preparation and homework assistance in all core academic areas 

• Attendance is integral to any student’s success. To reward good attendance this fourth quarter – 
any student who has perfect attendance for the prior week will receive a free ice cream on 
Friday’s after school 

• If your student has not completed their course request for next year, they need to do that as 
soon as possible – there is a tab on our website with an online form to be submitted directly to 
our Guidance Office 

• Summer Bridge Registration has begun – we have an electronic registration form located on our 
school’s website and will be disseminating a paper form as well to all students.  

o Summer Bridge will run from June 21 through July 15 
o Algebra 1 Credit Recovery, ACT Math Preparation, ACT English/Reading Preparation and 

Credit Recovery for core academic subjects will be available for students 
o The hours will be from Monday through Thursday from 8 am to 12 pm 
o Please call our Guidance Office at 727-547-7876 for any questions or further details 

• Seniors will be invited to attend Pinellas County’s Grad Bash event at Busch Gardens on Friday 
May 7. Tickets are $90, cash only and will be sold after school in room 111. Cost includes 
entrance to park, meal voucher and bus transportation. The event will be from 7 pm to midnight 

• Monday April 5 will be and even day – period 2,4, 6, 8. 

Enjoy the rest of your evening surrounded by good friends and family in good health and high spirits! 

See you at the top! 

 
 
 


